
 
 

 

 

HEADTEACHER’S  WEEKLY BULLETIN 
 

“For I know the plans I have for you… plans to give you hope and a future” 
Jeremiah 29:11 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

As this half term ends, I just wanted to send a very short newsletter to say that we wish you all a fabulous 
Bank Holiday Weekend, and if you can have some time off, an excellent break over half term. 

THE LOST SHEEP  
Ladybirds led a lovely Collective Worship for the rest of the school on Tuesday centred on the ‘Parable of the 
Lost Sheep’. They were able to explain what a parable is and how the story told by Jesus is there to remind us 
that every one of us is so precious to Him. He loves us so much and He will never give up on us, no matter 
what!  The shepherd (God) leaves the ninety-nine sheep that are safe to go to find that one lost little sheep 
because that sheep is so important to Him, just like each of us is important to God! 

Sometimes we can be a bit like that lost sheep and feel far away from God but remember, He is our good 
shepherd, and He will keep searching for us and calling us back into His arms until He finds us! He will  
celebrate every time we come back to Him! Just like how He rejoices when He finds that little lost sheep! 
That’s how much He loves each of us! Well done Ladybirds. It was a beautifully presented Collective Worship. 

DIARY DATES 
Fri 24 May INSET Day—school closed for staff training 
w/c 10 Jun St Peter’s Health & Wellbeing Week 
Mon 10 Jun First Aid Workshops—please bring your teddy to school 
Fri 14 Jun Bring Your Dad to School morning—details to follow 
  1.30pm Sports Day—All welcome 
Sat 22 Jun 1.30—4pm St Peter’s Family STEAM Funday 
Wed 26 Jun Pause Day: St Peter 
Fri 28 Jun Reserve Sports Day in case of poor weather 14/6 
Mon 1 Jul 3.15pm Busy Bees Friendship teatime in Tandridge Village Hall—all welcome 

ISSUE NO. 31:   23 May 2024 
❑  THINGS TO CHECK THIS WEEK: 

   Please NAME everything brought into 
school including ALL items of clothing and 
WATER BOTTLES.  

 Named sunhat in school 

 Suncream applied before school 

 PE Kits washed and returned on 3 June 

P.E. KIT 
Please may we remind everyone that PE kits are also an important part of our school uniform, and as such 
please may they be washed on a regular basis. This might mean that for some children they are taken home 
and washed more than once every half term. PE kits are also worn for some school trips and therefore  
represent the school and our values. Thank you very much. 

“When you call me, and when you go to pray to me, I will listen to you.  When you look for me, you will find me.   
Yes, when you seek me with all your heart, you will find me with you.” Jeremiah. 29:12-14 

HEALTH AND WELL-BEING WEEK: BRING YOUR TEDDY 

The second week after half term will be our special Health and Well-being Week, with lots of activities and workshops planned for the  
children concluding in Sports Day on the Friday afternoon.  As part of this, the children will be participating in age appropriate first aid  
training on the Monday morning. We would love all the children to please bring in one teddy (only one please) on Monday 10 June to  
support them with this. (We will send out a reminder nearer the time). 

CALLING ALL ARTISTIC PARENTS….AND ANYONE WITH SPARE BRICKS! 

We would really like to develop our Peace Garden further, as it is looking a little 
tired and needs some pizzazz! We would love to create some of the books 
(similar to these shown), chosen from the children’s favourite stories, which can 
be made by painting bricks. How amazing do these look? 

So… if you have any bricks, or would like to help us with this project, and have 
some spare time, please do get in touch as we would love to hear from you . 

 Emergency information regarding the school  

will be announced on HEART RADIO 102.7FM  

and the school website  
Southwark Diocesan Board of Education 

Supporting Christian Education 

01883 712439  hello@stpetersinfant.org        www.stpetersinfant.org 
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CHILD PROTECTION CONTACT CENTRE 

At St Peter’s we take the safety and well-being of every child very seriously. If you are ever concerned about a child please speak in  
confidence to our Designated Safeguarding Lead, Miss Greenaway or our Deputy Designated Safeguarding Leads, Mr Atterton and  
Mrs Vaquinhas. If you feel you have not had a satisfactory response from us to any child protection issue, please phone the contact centre on:                              
            

 Tel: 0300 200 1006 “Safeguarding is Everyone’s Business” 

I  hope you all have a really brilliant Bank holiday weekend and enjoy sharing time with your children over the 
weekend/week. 
 

God Bless,  Lenia Greenaway 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY TO…   
 

Summer, Poppy and Lawson (age 5)  
and Louis R. (age 6) 
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